
10/28/22, 2:31 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Request for the completion of workshop output for the National Urban …

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1747911816290361467%7Cmsg-f%3A1747911816290… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for the completion of workshop output for the National Urban Green
Spaces Action Plan for 2023-2030

1 message

Climate Change Service <ccs@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 28, 2022 at 2:29 PM
To: cgccenrd@gmail.com, jun0881@gmail.com
Cc: red_r4b@yahoo.com.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr.mimaropa@gmail.com,
khporciuncula@gmail.com, pechie.p.gonzales@gmail.com

Dear Mayor Morillo: 

This is to extend our gratitude for the cooperation given by your representatives to the recently concluded 
Learning Collaboration Hub for the National Urban Green Spaces Action Plan (NUGSAP) for 2023-2030. The 
NUGSAP aims to develop a clear plan and approach on how to implement Urban Green Spaces (UGS) in the country. 
This incorporates the setting down of the final priorities of the strategy; preparing the urban green spaces strategic 
map; and defining the ways and means to implement the priorities and goals. It also provides an opportunity to reflect 
on the UGS framework and clarifies objectives to set forth programs, plans, and activities to downscale and implement 
UGS. It builds on consensus and creates shared responsibility among key stakeholders.

In view thereof, to generate the National Urban Green Spaces Action Plan for 2023-2030, we are requesting 
for the completion and submission of the workshop output. Attached is the NUGSAP workshop output file and the 
general instruction including the powerpoint presentations and Zoom recordings during the three (3) day workshop for 
reference. Kindly submit the completely filled out workshop output on or before November 10, 2022.

For any questions or clarifications, you may coordinate with   Project Associate, Ms. Khristine Hope 
Porciuncula (khporciuncula@gmail.com) or the DENR CCS through Ms. Joan Frances Flores 
(jfjflores@denr.gov.ph) and Mr. Ronnel Andrew Noprada (ramnoprada@denr.gov.ph) or through our office landline 
at 8928-1194 and email address ccs@denr.gov.ph.

We are hoping for your positive response regarding this matter. Thank you for your usual support and 
cooperation.

-- 

CLIMATE CHANGE SERVICE
Department Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Quezon City
(8) 928-1194
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